
 

 

October 14, 2022 

 
PROVIDER ALERT: DC MAP MATERNAL ISSUES DURING PREGNANCY AND 
POSTPARTUM CASE DISCUSSIONS 
 

On October 19, 2022 (12:00pm to 1:00pm), DC Mental Health Access in Pediatrics (DC 
MAP) will present case discussions on “Maternal Issues During Pregnancy and 
Postpartum”.  Target audience is Pediatric Primary Care Providers.   
 
This course will provide an evidence-based overview of the diagnosis and treatment of 
mood and anxiety disorders in pregnancy and the postpartum.  Practitioners will gain an 
understanding of both the risks of untreated psychiatric illness and the risks of using 
psychotropic medications in pregnancy and the postpartum to both the mother and fetus 
or neonate.  This talk will serve as a practical guide to assist providers with assessing 
patient symptoms, engaging in risk assessments, and developing appropriate treatment 
plans for this unique patient population.  
 
MEET YOUR TRAINER 
 

Dr. Lindsay Standeven, MD is an Assistant Professor of Psychiatry at Johns Hopkins 
and the Clinical and Education Director of the Center for Women’s Reproductive Mental 
Health.  She is the director of resident training in women’s mental health and serves on 
the educational board of the National Curriculum on Reproductive Psychiatry (NCRP).  
Her research focuses on the role of neurosteriod changes in pregnancy and PMADs.  
She has also received NIH funding to study the role of neurosteroids and the psychiatric 
symptoms of women with Polycystic Ovary Syndrome, which is a leading cause of 
infertility.   
 
Please use the below link (RSVP) or contact DC MAP at (844) 303-2627 (Monday-
Friday 9am to 5pm) 

RSVP 

 
For questions concerning this Provider Alert, please contact the MFC-DC Provider 
Relations department, Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
Phone: 855-798-4244, Option 2 
Email: mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net 

3007 Tilden Street, NW 

POD 3N 

Washington, DC 20008 

855-798-4244 

MedStarFamilyChoiceDC.com 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001kzQe8nlkAUUZ26q9NddJw5e__5nTU080aE4xxrLVZF3ceAMAWegY7UtNo-62yoCwYJJpRcZkhQn0WqnEzkF_vQIXHNBQ7e3HK2v0jRG2YdD2XgfolaBMcxTHGE13TN_Yt2h1wkcMhiMnwkZsMCAGCH6tlhuMnRLCFOe5_Bh3TM0zCzCzvcoZJHR__uMhWwkvGUIvWPZTDTfyG38i8DEVXff6rQrcecwc&c=lTwAHyhKgnTjhRsM5Fmv96sjcrn2UlN9ve4XxgAgzDssEzG9rKMGqA==&ch=OXhlezrtVQgtKVfFKsRbomZU54NZGJ0dnSkAyYU7G7ZrnLni25vnTQ==
mailto:mfcdc-providerrelations@medstar.net

